

## Columbia University in the City of New York

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

April 7,1922

Mr. E. Molina, Universidad de Concepción, Chile, S.A.

Dear Mr. Molina: -

I thank you for your letter of February 28th and the two books which have just come to hand. As yet I have only had time to glance through them, and in any case my knowledge of Spanish is not such that I can read rapidly. I am very grateful to you for remembering me and also for the very generous references which you make to me and my work in your book.

I am sure that all of us, your colleagues in the universities of this country, are very grateful to you for making American educational institutions and ideals better known in Chile. I assure you I appreciate highly what you are doing in establishing closer relations of understanding between cultivated persons in our two countries.

Very cordially yours,

Johnsey